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Please do not raise taxes on Oregonians. It is ludicrous that a new property tax 

needs to be levied, let alone one that can tax unrealized assets and doesn’t have a 

cap. And it certainly doesn’t need uto go into the state constitution! This is a poor 

idea with even poorer open-ended language with a dubious purpose. Please vote no! 


